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Dear Fifth Grade Parents, 

  

We are delighted that your student will be attending sixth grade for the 2020-2021 school year. We understand that the 

transition to a new school can be overwhelming, especially as you say goodbye to an elementary school your child may have 

been a part of for several years. To help make this transition process easy on you and your student, each sixth grade school 

will be hosting an Information & Scheduling night for all incoming sixth grade parents. This will be a very important 

meeting to attend as it will help parents understand the online registration process. Sixth graders will have several elective 

options to choose from, and the registration meeting will walk you through the online course request process.  Below is a 

timeline of events as well as each sixth grade school’s meeting information.  

 
Tharp and Station will each host their own meeting for incoming fifth grade parents. We ask that you leave your fifth grade 

student at home for this meeting in order to accommodate all parents. There will be two identical registration programs 

for each school. Please attend the program for the sixth grade school your child will be attending based on your 

student’s last name. 
  

Hilliard Station – If your child will attend Hilliard Station, please attend Station’s registration night based on your student’s 

last name. 

This meeting will be held in Station’s Performing Arts Center.              
  

Session 1: Tuesday, February 4, 6:00 – 6:45 p.m. - Last Names A-L 

  

Session 2: Tuesday, February 4, 7:15 – 8:00 p.m. - Last Names M-Z 

                                                                                                           

Hilliard Tharp – If your child will attend Hilliard Tharp, please attend Tharp’s registration night based on your student’s last 

name.  

This meeting will be held in Tharp’s gymnasium. 
  

Session 1: Tuesday, February 4, 6:00 – 6:45 p.m. - Last Names A-L 

  

Session 2: Tuesday, February 4, 7:15 – 8:00 p.m. - Last Names M-Z 

 

We hope you will be able to attend the Information & Scheduling meeting and look forward to welcoming you to the sixth 

grade. We recommend you visit your perspective sixth grade building website for future information.  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to call Tharp or Station. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jessica Rardon  Lauren Schmidt 

Principal   Principal 

Hilliard Tharp   Hilliard Station 

614-921-6900   614-921-6800 
 


